
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Students,  

- As of April 3rd 2023, the courses will be both online and face-to-face only for the 

spring term of the 2022-2023 academic year. Attendance is not compulsory.  

 

- 2022-2023 academic year spring term midterm exams (except for the programmes that 

include practical training for which special student entitlement is granted) will be held online 

with distance education methods based on the principle of  “Transparency and Auditability”. 

 

- 2022-2023 academic year spring term final exams will be held online with distance 

education methods. 

 

- End of 2022-2023 academic year Proficiency Exam for the preparatory students will 

be held face-to-face. 


